United States Departinent of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Roswell Field Office
2909 West Second Street
Roswell, New Mexico 88201-2019
www.nm.blm.gov

IN REPLY REFER TO: NM-07260, NM-030482 &
NM-04827-B

December 8, 1999

CERTIFIED MAIL: RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
P 392 286 086

Ginny Larke
Marathon 0il Company
P.0O. Box 552
Midland, Texas 79702

Dear Ms. Larke:

We are returning without taking any actions the Sundry Notices, dated
October 8, 1999, you submitted for the following wells:

Well No. & Name Lease No. Location

9 - Indian Hills Unit NM-07360 B Sec. 33, T. 21 S., R. 24 E.
11 - Indian Hills Unit NM-07260 O Sec. 33, T. 21 S., R. 24 E.
19 - Indian Hills Unit NM-030482 L Sec. 28, T. 21 S8S., R. 24 E.
13 - North Indian Basin Unit NM-04827-B H Sec. 2, T. 21 S., R. 23 E.

The Sundry Notices requested the wells be reclassified as oil wells rather
than gas wells due to a decline in the gas production on each well. After
reviewing the request it was determined that no action be taken on the request
since the determination of the classification of a well as gas or oil is under
the jurisdiction of the New Mexico 0il Conservation Division (NMOCD).

Since these wells are in Eddy County New Mexico you should contact the NMOCD
in Artesia, New Mexico (505 748-1283). 1If you have any question feel free to
contact Peter Chester, of this office, at (505) 627-0240.

Sincerely

Wﬂm

Larry D. Bray
Assistant Field Office Manager,
Lands and Minerals
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